Steven Sepe

From:

chrisItillson <chrisItillson@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 26, 2025 12:05 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Blazejewski, Christopher R.;

Ahagan25@gmail.com

Subject:

Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Christina Tillson and I live in Lincoln, RI. I am writing to you today about bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including routine foot and nail care including nail clipping. I support this bill because as a homecare nurse, I see first-hand our homebound patients with diabetes and other diagnoses that make it difficult for them to travel to podiatry appointments. They are not able to get the basic nail and foot care they need due to their physical restrictions. They desperately need and deserve someone who is certified and willing to provide this care for them in their home. Anything less is doing our community a disservice.

Thank you, Christina Tillson, RN BSN Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device